
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful holiday. As we embark on this new term, we are
delighted to share some reflections on the first week back at school.

Firstly, I want to commend our students for their fantastic attitudes as they returned to school after
the break. It has been wonderful to see their enthusiasm, focus, and readiness to learn. The
classrooms and hallways are buzzing with energy, and the positive mindset of our students sets a
promising tone for the months ahead.

The crisp, cold weather this week has added a refreshing start to the day. While the frosty mornings
and chilly afternoons remind us that winter is still very much here, they’ve also created opportunities
for outdoor play and exploration. We’ve seen students bundled up in their hats, scarves, and gloves,
enjoying the fresh air during breaks and lunchtimes. Please continue to ensure your child comes to
school dressed warmly, as we prioritise outdoor time whenever possible.

In addition to our regular schedule, we are excited about the events and activities planned for this
term. From academic projects and sports fixtures to creative arts opportunities and community
events, there is much to look forward to. As always, we value your partnership in making these
experiences enriching and memorable for our students.

Thank you for your continued support and for helping to make the start of this term so smooth. If
you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s
teacher or the school office.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend and a successful start to the New Year!

Warm regards,

Paul Jackson
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Photo taken during our
Year 9 Forest School session this week
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Stars of the WeekStars of the Week

Brookes Brain Teaser

Correct answers to
Mr Jackson for 2 House Points

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS MONDAY 13th JANUARY
DUE TO WHOLE SCHOOL STAFF MEETING WITH MR KING

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
COMMENCE TUESDAY 14th JANUARY 2025

PLEASE CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO SIGN UP FOR
THIS TERMS AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS.

SPRING TERM AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS SIGN UP LINK

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1fLZDIN6P31jLuOxznpFsUnmlGdsV76FPfNx41MmWaKg/preview


Turn your daily shopping into
everyday magic for us with 

easyfundraising
You shop, brands donate to us. It won’t cost you any extra!

Help us make a difference when you shop.
Visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk
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Shop with 7,500+ brands including:

Visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk

Sign up and search for us 

Your favourite brands donate to us  
whenever you shop with them
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